
To: Norman Planning Commission 

Norman City Council 

From: Boris N. Apanasov 

412 Prestwick St., Norman/OK 

PROTEST 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed (by Bob Moore Farms North LLC) 

Norman 2025 Land Use Amendment and Rezoning in North of Willowbend Rd (from C-2, General 

Commercial District). 

I and many of the residents in both Willowbend neighborhoods are completely opposed to the 

addition of multi-family housing that will cause big traffic and safety problems, create even more 

problems with schools that are already at capacity, destroy local wildlife habitat, and potentially lower 

the property values of the existing community where I am residing since 1998. 

We are concerned that the proposed higher density housing will completely change the character of 

our existing adjacent neighborhoods and badly affect our life. 

Traffic and safety of pedestrians are also major areas of concern. 

Higher density implies a significant increase in traffic especially with the proposed road exiting to 

Willowbend Road. This area is a popular walking route for many residents in the surrounding area. 

Willowbend Road has no sidewalks or buffer; the increased traffic (with more than 2000 additional 

cars) would be extremely dangerous. 

Turning Willowbend into an Entrance/Exit for a huge development would create a dangerous situation 

for pedestrians and cars, and disrupt the quality of life for residents of both Willowbend 

neighborhoods. 

Our local schools and public services may not be able accommodate the increased influx of students 

from this development. 

The area is home to a significant amount of wildlife and any planned development of the property 

should consider the continuing impact to local wildlife habitat. 

I urge you to not approve the proposed rezoning, and from recent meetings and discussions with my 

neighbors, I know my opinions are shared by many who have not managed to attend meetings or 

write letters and emails. 

Thank you for your continued service and support of our communities. 

Best regards, 

Professor Dr. Boris Apanasov 
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